
     
   
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE  

APRIL 17, 2025 
BOARD OF GOVERNANCE MEETING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the April 17, 2025, Continuum of Care  
Board of Governance Meeting has been cancelled.  
 
The next regularly scheduled Continuum of Care Board of Governance Meeting 
will be held as follows: 
 
 Date:    June 12, 2025 
 

 Time:  9AM – 11AM 
 

Location: 99 E Ramsey St, Banning, CA 92220 
 

The agenda for the next meeting will be posted online in accordance with the 
Ralph M. Brown Act.  
 
For questions, contact the CoC staff at CoC@rivco.org.  
 
Dated: April 15, 2025 
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